
Boston Landmark Commission,                                                                                 July 12, 2022

Our application is for new windows at Corey Garden Condominiums,  The building is over 50
years old, 28 units and in desperate need of windows. The heat loss is extreme taxing the boiler
system which caused it to shut off 3 times last winter. Staying warm is a challenge for all, and
concerning for our senior residents. The current windows are: single pane, have gaps, and
hinges are not airtight.  Additionally aging and warping has created gaps with the screens
allowing for excessive amounts of dirt and dust to enter the home. In addition to lack of
efficiency, there is also sound quality. Conversations outside can be heard as if they were in
your room. Corey road also continues to become a main route (especially as recent
condominiums by Whole Foods develop) increasing general traffic noise. Considering these
issues along with the cost of fuel we are asking for any needed leniency to meet historical,
environmental and efficiency as you consider the application that would allow us to move
forward.

I am including designs we have explored with Anderson Windows that we would like to install.

Finally, I  am including an approval for windows similar to ours but on Strathmore. This may
assist with your review.

Thank you in advance for your consideration

Ruth Rieffanaugh
518-312-3124





Front view of Corey Gardens, corner of Evans and Corey Road

Front view of 63 Corey Road



Above random exterior windows - Below exterior ground level w additional safety bars - non protective glass





Interior window - some have gaps where bugs enter, some missing cranks to open, general
wear & tear














